
 

MEMO        

To: Mayor and Board of Aldermen 

From: Don Schuette 

Date: Tuesday, September 17, 2024 

Re: Upgrade to Circuit 8 and 21, Prebid Notification 

Mayor and Board of Aldermen, 

The engineering for circuit 8 and 21 is nearly finished and we intend to try to publish the notice to bid in 
early October in order to have this project under contract before the end of the year.  This project will 
replace approximately 34 utility poles, several thousand feet of conductor and miscellaneous other line 
parts.  The project is necessary to provide enough capacity to serve the new and future loads that 
Midwest Sterilization have indicated that they will require. This project will also add capacity for any 
other future loads along the pole path. 

Please let me know if you have further questions or comments. 

Thank you, 

Don Schuette 

Director of Electric Utilities 


